CEO/Executive HeadteacherMiss Heather Duggan **Headteacher**Ms Jo Leech



Dear Parent Carer,

Your child has chosen to study GCSE Food Preparation, Cooking and Nutrition this year. As part of their studies, pupils will learn how to develop a wide variety of cookery skills by undertaking practical lessons on a weekly basis.

In Year 11, students will be assessed on their skills through a three-hour practical cookery exam, in which they will make three different dishes.

Our policy is to provide students with all ingredients and sundries that are required, such as cling film, tin foil, washing up liquid and hand soap.

This year, we are asking all parents and carers to kindly support their child's practical food and nutrition studies through a voluntary contribution of £5. This payment can be made via ParentPay. Furthermore, we would appreciate it if you could supply your child with a suitable container that they could take their dishes home in.

We thank you for and value your on-going support.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs L Graham Head of Food and DT

> L6 7 Unit